

23 Amsterdam Crescent, Salisbury Downs, SA PO Box 535, Salisbury, SA 5108 E tmc@tmc.catholic.edu.au T (08) 8182 2600 www.tmc.catholic.edu.au

24 September 2025

Dear Parents/Caregivers

RE: ENHANCING COMMUNICATION ABOUT YOUR CHILD'S LEARNING JOURNEY

As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting every student's learning journey, we are making some positive changes to the way we communicate with families. Moving forward, you may notice more detailed information included in emails sent through SEQTA to your email address and though your SEQTA Engage Dashboard regarding your child's learning.

This will include updates about:

- Achievements celebrating progress, milestones, and successes in learning
- Adjustments informing you of any supports or changes made to better meet your child's individual needs
- **Issues or Concerns** sharing any challenges that may be impacting student learning or wellbeing, along with steps we're taking to address them.

Our aim is to strengthen the partnership between home and school by keeping you informed and involved. We believe that open, timely communication is key to ensuring every student feels supported, understood, and empowered to thrive.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss your child's learning in more detail, please don't hesitate to reach out to the teacher sending the email, Wellbeing Mentor or the relevant Year Level Leader.

Thank you for your continued support.

Josh Boden

Assistant Principal - Student Wellbeing

Hayley Siddons

Assistant Principal - Teaching & Learning

Briony Forster

Assistant Principal – Learning Diversity

Ruth Taylor

Acting Deputy Principal